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Brittany,

Good afternoon! I hope that this email finds you well!

It's with sadness and great excitement at the same time that I have to send this letter of
resignation to the Wake County Health and Human Services Board. 

I became a staff member of the Wake County Housing Department on March 20, 2023. I was
advised there is a conflict of interest being a staff member sitting on a volunteer lead
community based board. Therefore, I am resigning with my last day being a WCHHS Board
member position being June 30, 2023. I am advised that I may continue to serve on any
subcommittees attached to the HHS Board. I fully intend on continuing to serve in any
capacity I'm allowed to.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve our Communities and The People of Wake County. It's
an experience I will never forget. 

-- 
DaQuanta Copeland
919-278-8813
quancopeland2012@gmail.com
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